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Shute
Bickleigh
Tiverton

EX16 8RH
Tel

Wednesday 19" February 2014

Dear Sir,

We would like to state our opposition to the proposal to demarcate the land opposite to Shute,
Bickleigh, Tiverton for housing development.

Our opposition to this proposal is based on the covenant which exists on this field. The development
of the site is reliant on the compliance of all households along this road, with our house, ‘Shute’,
being one of those mentioned on the covenant. A previous owner of the field applied for planning
consent to build on the site, but was then unable to build due to the covenant restriction.

If you wish for any further details about this please contact us.
Yours faithfully

Amanda and Richard Somerwill



